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The Weaveluxe Bar Celebrates Ribbon Cutting in Romeoville 

 
The Weaveluxe Bar, which looks out 
onto Budler Road, is a full-service hair 
salon that also offers weaving 
services. Today, they celebrated their 
ribbon cutting with Mayor Noak and 
other dignitaries in attendance.  
 
“COVID-19 has taken many things 
from us this year, but not the 
entrepreneurial spirit,” said Noak. 
“We are excited to welcome a new 
business to our community.” 
 
The Weaveluxe Bar is located at 373 
South Budler Road and can be 
reached at 630-783-6800 and online 
at shaylanfayehairandco.com.  
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